
Forestville Central School District Newsletter

Excellence in Education

On Wednesday, October 25, 2018, the Elementary School gym was full of excitement 
as 16 students and 2 adults went Bald for Bucks/Beard for Bucks and 5 students, one 
mother and one teacher donated their hair to Locks of Love.  This was the Elementary 
School’s ninth year raising money for Bald for Bucks and the twelfth year adults and 
students cut their hair to donate it to Locks of Love.  The event was a huge success this 
year!!  Teachers, students, family, and community members came together to raise over 
$6,000 for cancer research.  

The top money raiser this year was Olivia Borrello, she raised $895!  This is Olivia 
Borrello’s first year in our school and first year donating her hair to Locks of Love.  
Olivia wanted to do this for her Aunt Martha.  The second top money raiser was Evan 
Greenough with $700.  This is also Evan’s first year at our school and his first year going 
Bald for Bucks.  He made it a family affair by bringing his mother, Michelle Greenough, 
who graciously donated 10 inches of her beautiful hair.   He got to shave his father’s 
(Mr. Greenough) beard off and then went for his hair.  There was a tie for the third top 
money raiser.   Sienna Galofaro and Caleb Kimmerly both raised around $600.   This 
was Sienna’s first time donating her hair to Locks of Love.   Caleb on the other hand is 
our most consistent Bald for Bucks participant!  Three students who wanted to help out, 
but weren’t ready to cut their hair teamed together and they raised $275 on their own.   
They were fifth graders: Jack Spengler, Evelyn Yeager and Anna Gilman.
  
Forestville Elementary School would like to give a big thank you to all of the hair 
stylists who were able to graciously donate their time and skills for the assembly: 
Abby Thompson, Forestville Alumni, and mother to Madison Thompson, and  Kim 
Marsh, grandmother of Caleb Kimmerly.  This year Forestville Elementary welcomed 
special guests, DJ Anthony from Kiss 98.5, Alexandria Hoaglund and Mackenzie 
Giancarlo from Roswell Park Cancer Institute, and Mary Heyl from the Dunkirk 
Observer.  This event couldn’t have taken place without your help!  We were very 
honored to welcome to our event Anthony George, who is the man who created Bald for 
Bucks!   Our school was so excited to meet him, as he explained to our students that he 
started this whole thing to help out his sister, who was struggling with cancer.  

Thank  you to Mrs. Garrett, Mrs. Marcinelli, the Board of Education, the faculty, and staff 
members who helped out with this event.  And finally, thank you to all the students and 
family members who worked so hard to help raise awareness.  Coordinators, Jennifer 
Dunn and Katherine Gorczyca are so proud of another job well done!  Forestville is 
definitely making a difference for the future of cancer research and tomorrow’s cures.  

These are the brave and compassionate Bald for Bucks/ Locks of Love Participants:
Mason Wienke
Olivia Borrello
Sienna Galofaro
Skylar Christian
Mrs. Greenough
Mr. Greenough
Mr. Hazelton
Mrs. Wienke

Bald for Bucks 2018

Maddox Tenamore
Nicholas Morgan
Ryan Cook
Owen Ferry
Daniel Castellano
Finn Muck
Evan Greenough
Sophia Stewart

Noah Hodkin
Dominick Anders
William Duliba
Maxam Tenamore
Madison Christian
Ryan Castellano
Caleb Kimmerly
Aydon Heim
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Renee Garrett
Superintendent
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Forestville Farm-to-School Grant
Forestville Central School District and Forestville farmers are  
extending their relationship through the New York State  
Department of Agriculture & Markets’ Farm-to-School Grant. 
The grant is beneficial to the school, farmers, and the  
Forestville community. Money from the grant expands the 
fresh produce and products for student meals, and opens new 
markets for the farmers to profit from their products. 

The fall season has been optimal for our partnership with  
Bill Meadows, owner of Meadows Farms. Every week this fall,  
Forestville has purchased 4 to 6 bushels of apples for our  
students.  The cider refreshments for our open houses were 
from Meadows as well. Meadows Farms, situated at 10459 
Prospect Road in Forestville, is a popular spot in the fall for 
those who want to enjoy the fall weather and pick their own 
apples. However, the farm also has a variety of pre-picked  
apples for those in a hurry, fresh apple cider, pumpkins,  
mums, fall vegetables, and much more! With daily hours  
9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m., rain or shine, there is plenty of time  
to get your fall fix in!

Aside  from enhancing the relationships between Forestville and our local farms, the Farm-to-School grant 
helped kitchens in our Elementary and High Schools purchase new equipment to help process, preserve, and 
package farm fresh foods. The cafeteria staff will now have the ability to purchase larger amounts of food from 
local farmers during the harvest season, and preserve it. New vacuum sealing materials and freezers,  
purchased through the grant, allow these foods to be saved for times of the year when fresh vegetables and 
fruits are harder, and more expensive, to come by. One of the most exciting ventures is purchasing blenders 
through the grant.  The blenders will allow us to use fresh fruits or vegetables and make smoothies to serve 
during breakfast or lunch!

With fresh farm products for students and new markets for our local farmers the Farm-to-School grant is a great  
opportunity for the entire Forestville Community.  The state funded grant will continue to support the initiative through 
2019, but, the school and local farmers are working to establish relationships that will carry on beyond the grants  
expiration. 

 Bill Meadows, owner of Meadows Farms

Welcome back to a new year!  We are off to a wonderful start.  There have been 
so many events and opportunities for our students to participate in.  Our school 
does a tremendous job giving students choices to succeed in their own way.  
We have are continually building in new and different courses into our overall 
schedule at the high school.  This year, we have added programming by  
CASAC at all grade levels which provides grade appropriate information for 
students related to making good choices.  We are also incorporating  
new Wellness ideas and activities as offerings throughout the district.   
Our Farm-to-School program is just starting to make strides.  We are happy to 
build on the great relationships with our local farmers.  Our MS/HS students will 
see a new offering during the month of November; smoothies will be a part of 
our breakfast menu.
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Adrianna Burgos, who auditioned May 2, 2018, was chosen to receive 
one of several scholarships from the Chautauqua County Music Teachers 
Association (CCMTA).  The awards are given to the highest scoring vocal 
and instrumental students in three age categories.  In addition, she 
received, the coveted Ed Turner Scholarship with the highest score of the 
competition.  

The top vocal and instrumental winners were invited to perform their 
winning pieces for the county’s music teachers and administrators at the 
CCMTA’s yearly banquet.  The banquet was held at Webb’s Captain’s  
Table in Mayville, New York on October 10, 2018.  Adrianna impressed 
the crowd with her very beautiful and animated performance of  
‘Poor Wandering One,’ from the comic operetta Pirates of Penzance.  
We were very happy that Adrianna’s parents, Jose and Judith Burgos,  
accepted the committee’s invitation to also join us for the evening.  

Adrianna Burgos Top Vocalist

The  sixth graders, along with their teachers Mrs. Dolce and Mrs. Buehler, are learning how they have the 
power to make a difference.  As a community based project, this year’s sixth grade class is taking the lead on 
the local UNICEF Trick-or-Treating campaign.  UNICEF provides clean drinking water, vaccinations, food and 
shelter to needy children all over the world.  It also provides school supplies and responds after emergencies, 
such as hurricanes, to provide aid.  

Global  citizenship is the main focus of this activity, making students aware that they can make a difference in 
the world.  By becoming global citizens, our students are showing that they care about communities around the 
globe. They are learning that helping these other communities will make our world a better place to live for 
everyone. As part of this activity, the sixth graders presented to other classrooms in an effort to educate  
younger students about UNICEF.   

During the Halloween season, the Forestville elementary children gathered donations  
with special collection boxes.  The money was counted by the sixth graders in class,  
and the total amount will be sent to UNICEF.  

Trick-or-treat for UNICEF lets our kids directly take part in a campaign that makes the  
world a better place. Thanks for supporting our students in this worthy cause.

Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF
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Board President’s  Message

Carol Woodward
Board President

The seventh grade students visited Old Fort Niagara on October 12th for the  
annual Fall Frontier Days, an  interactive educational program for fourth and  
seventh grades. Students encountered four great nations that played prominent roles 
in the Niagara region's history: the Haudenosaunee, France, Great Britain and the 
United States.

The program for the day focused on the years 1726 - 1815, allowing students to  
compare and  contrast living conditions for Native Americans, French, British 
and American soldiers who garrisoned the Fort over almost 100 years. Students 
learned about Native American history and culture, life at an 18th century fort, 18th 
century foodways, artisans, military music, architecture, engineering and commerce. 

The trip was funded by a grant from the New York State Parks Department called 
"Kids Connect", a competitive grant that teachers may apply for when visiting one of 
the New York State Parks programs. This is the second year our school applied for and 
received funding from the grant to allow our students the opportunity to visit Old Fort 
Niagara! Social Studies teacher, Mr. Langworthy, coordinates the trip each year, with 
help from Special Education Teacher, Ms. Kubera, Our parent chaperones were  
Mrs. Stewart and Mrs. Grupa. This year's trip was a fun and educational experience  
at a truly unique location in our area!

Students Visit Old Fort Niagara

This fall has been a wet one so far; but it doesn’t dampen the great  
achievements that our school has accomplished this year.

The Board of Education has set our goals once again this year.  One of our goals 
that remains a constant is improving student achievement through teaching and 
learning.  This year, our scores have improved dramatically.  I would like to 
thank our entire staff for their hard work and dedication in working toward  
improvement in this area.  Everyone has contributed to our success.   
The parents of our students also play a part of our success.  Your support is 
much appreciated.  Thankfully, so many of our parents and grandparents are 
extremely committed to our school community.  We see you at so many of 
our school events.  Our students are so respectful and helpful.  It is amazing 
that our elementary families raised over $6,000.00 for Bald for Bucks/Locks of 
Love.  Our Volleyball families raised over $2,800.00 to help fight breast cancer 
through the annual Spike Out game.  It always impresses me how our small 
school has such a big heart!

The Board of Education has also been a part of supporting the efforts of the Wellness Committee.  
The committee includes members of the community and school staff.  This enthusiastic group is working 
on developing and promoting wellness in our buildings and at home.  They have established a Wellness 
Week (January 14-18) for our staff and students to participate in.  We will keep you informed of other  
upcoming wellness events.

In the past, the Board has conducted Senior Exit interviews.  One of the comments that sticks out in my 
mind is, the students do not feel as prepared as they could be for their financial life after graduation.   
Two areas that they would like to see more emphasis on are financial and employment opportunities.   
We would like to thank Mr. Grande and his MS/HS team for spearheading efforts to address these  
concerns.  The high school is going to provide mock job interviews for our students and informational 
sessions from local financial institutions, regarding credit card pitfalls and student loans.  We hope this 
will be helpful to our students.

The Board thanks you for all your continued support.  Please feel free to contact any one of us at any time 
with your thoughts. 
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Spirit Week, Hollywood Style

In the fall, FCS holds an eventful spirit week full of fun activities! 
Each day focuses on a different theme as grades compete  
against each other by participating in the daily contests. At the 
end of the week, the school holds a pep rally to get everyone 
pumped for the Homecoming Football Game.  This year’s game 
was against JFK. Even though it was heavily raining that night, 
there was a tremendous amount of support to cheer on our 
Knights.  The Homecoming Dance, on Saturday, September 22, 
finished off this week of excitement!  The gym was decked out 
with red carpet and Hollywood decorations to reflect this year’s 
theme of “Hollywood.”
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Principal’s  Message

Daniel Grande
MS/HS Principal

Malt Ball Box Project

Summer seems like such a distant memory now that the school year is in full 
swing!  There is so much to report that I’m not too sure where to start?   
Let’s start in the beginning...

Each year, our students, faculty, administration, and Board of Education  
members are invited to our bell ringing ceremony.  This is a tradition  
that has been in place at Forestville for more than 100 years!  This year, our  
Senior Class President, Sylvea Cleary, our Board of Education President,  
Mrs. Carol Woodward, and Superintendent of Schools, Mrs. Garrett, shared 
their thoughts on how to make this year a successful one for all!   At the  
conclusion of the ceremony, our Music Teacher, Ms. Leone, directed the 
school band as they performed the Forestville Alma Mater.  What a great way 
to kick off the year!

On September 18th and 19th, our juniors and seniors attended a presentation 
on the hazards of distracted driving.  The timing of this presentation was very 
appropriate for this group of students.  Most of them either have their permits 
or driver’s licenses.   The presentation was entitled “Hang Up and Drive” and 

the presenters were Jacy Good and Steve Johnson.  Both are nationally recognized public speakers and 
advocates for cell-free roads. Since Jacy’s miraculous recovery from a 2008 crash, caused by a distracted 
driver, that claimed the lives of both her parents and left her partially paralyzed, they have worked  
tirelessly to educate the country about the dangers of cell phone use behind the wheel.  If you have 
young drivers in your house, please talk to them about the dangers of driving and using a cell phone.   
If you have Internet access, please take a moment to view this 3-4 minute video on Jacy’s story.  https://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=E9swS1Vl6Ok 

In early October, schools across Western New York participated in the annual “Go Home Early Drill.”  
This drill is set up to test a schools ability to transport students earlier than the normal dismissal time.   
On this day, Forestville typically conducts a series of drills throughout the day to ensure that faculty, 
staff, and students know how to respond to our local emergency procedures.  The drill day seemed to go 
smoothly.  Students and teachers took the drills seriously and there were no concerns noted by anyone.  
We will continue to fulfill the NYS required drill obligations for the rest of the school year.

So, that’s the early news for this school year.  More to come in future newsletters and on the Forestville 
Middle/High School webpage.  Directions to the webpage: Go to www.forestville.com and click on the 
“Our Schools” link.  From there, select the “Middle/High School” option from the drop-down box.  
Let’s have a wonderful school year!

The students in Mr. Dempsey’s Principles of Engineering class  
recently took on the challenge to design a container to hold the  
highest capacity of Whoppers.   
The specifications used for the project were: 
• One 8.5 by 11 piece of paper to make the container.
• Draw a scaled design of the container to be constructed.
• Calculate the volume of the designed box.
• The container must be fully enclosed.
• Test the box to see how many malt balls(Whoppers) it will hold.
Zach Roland, Macadam Gadewoltz, Zach Barlette-Dye and  
Nathaniel Bock chose different designs for their containers to  
maximize the volume.   Macadam with a trapezoidal prism and  
Nate with a cylinder shaped container held the most whoppers.   
The best part was the students got to eat the Whoppers!
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Marching Band Fall 2018
The Hornet Marching Band had a successful fall season. Led by senior drum major, Madison Miller, the band 
performed for multiple parades around Western New York and home football games at Silver Creek High 
School. This year’s field show was based of the musical, Seussical, which will be performed this November at 
the high school. The music for the show was an arrangement of four songs from the musical:  Oh The Things  
You Can Think, It’s Possible, Alone In the Universe, and Biggest Blame Fool. Seniors in the marching band who 
were honored at the senior recognition football game were Adrianna Burgos and Madison Miller. The Hornet 
Marching Band performed at the Seneca Nation Fall Festival Parade, the Grape Festival Parade, and the  
Forestville Fall Festival Parade. The High School students played Malaguena and the Middle School students 
played Russian Sailor’s Dance.

Mr. Wisniewski’s and Mr. Dempsey’s technology  
and engineering students took second place in  
the The Great Pumpkin Farm Trebuchet contest 
in Clarence on October 21st.   The students  
(Macadam Gadewoltz, Zachery Roland,  
Travis Drozdziel, Phoenix Ferneza, Jordan Fores,  
Orlando Soto, Hunter Bailey, Carson Becker,  
Mike Mulchinski, and Lucas Young) designed,  
built and tested a whipper trebuchet.   

The competition used 5 to 8 pound pumpkins and 
included longest throw and accuracy contests  
against many other schools from the Buffalo area.   

Our students had a longest throw of 502 feet and a 
combined (for three throws) total of 1195 feet.  
Go Hornets!

Forestville Technology Takes Second Place

Welcome back to school Forestville! FCS is packed 
with great times. The 2019 edition of the ECHO  
Yearbook is already in development and is for sale 
at the fall discounted price of $59 plus tax. Reserve 
your copy and save money by purchasing the book 
early.  Delivery will be in the spring. Please order 
online at Jostens.com for fast and convenient  
service. Don’t forget, you can also save money 
by placing a business ad in the yearbook! If you 
have any questions please email Mike O’Leary at 
moleary@forestville.com.

ECHO Yearbooks Now On  Sale



We are off to an incredible start to the 2018-2019 school year!  It has been 
amazing to see how hard our students are working each and every day.  
The great start to the school year would not be possible without the  
dedication and commitment of our faculty and staff.  I don’t know if there is  
a more loving and caring group of educators out there.  Our goal is to  
provide our students with the highest quality education possible.  I am proud 
to say that we are achieving this goal.  New York State Test scores continue to 
indicate our students are among the top in the county.  But, more importantly, 
our students appear to be happy here at school. Our building strives to offer a 
safe, nurturing and welcoming educational environment to help our students 
grow and reach their full potential. A major component that makes Forestville 
a wonderful place to work/learn is the overwhelming community support.   
The partnership between school and home is the most important component 
to ensure your child’s success. Research indicates that student success  
is achieved at a greater rate the more involved parents are in their child’s 
education.  

During November, we have several days with no student attendance, as well as early dismissal days. 
Please remember that there will be no school on Friday, November 10, in observance of Veterans’ Day, 
and Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday, November 21, 22, and 23, for the Thanksgiving Recess. 

In addition, parent-teacher conferences will be held on Wednesday, November 28, Thursday, November 
29 and Friday, November 30. Please keep in mind that students will be dismissed at 12:30 on all three 
days. The buses will leave the building at 12:35, so please be certain to make arrangements for your 
children on these early dismissal days.  As always, bus notes and parent pick-up requests need to be 
turned into the office by noon that day. 

Parent-teacher conferences are a wonderful opportunity for you to celebrate your child’s 
accomplishments and to develop a plan with your child’s teacher to work on areas that require  
improvement. If you were unable to schedule your parent-teacher conference at Open House,  
please reach out to your child’s classroom teacher.  Report cards will be distributed during  
conferences and will not be sent home with your child.  

New this year, we are asking parents who are picking up their child from school, to please wait to enter 
the building until the buses have pulled out of the parking lot.  Dismissal can be a hectic time and there is 
not a location for parents to wait for their children.  Parent pick-up is scheduled for 2:45. Students will not 
be released before this time without prior notice.  Our entire staff would like to thank you in advance for 
your cooperation.  

It is an honor to work with your children every day.  I can be reached at 965-2742 to speak with you about 
any questions you may have.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher or myself at any 
time.     
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Principal’s  Message

Lindsay Marcinelli
Elementary Principal

DASA
The Dignity for All Students Act (DASA) was signed into law on September 13, 2010 and took effect on  
July 1, 2012. The Act prohibits harassment and discrimination of students by peers and by school personnel.   
In addition, amendments to the regulation have added explicit references prohibiting bullying and cyber  
buying.  The Act covers all public elementary and secondary aged students and applies to behaviors 
on school property, in school buildings, on a school bus, as well as school-sponsored events or  
activities.  Lindsay Marcinelli serves as the DASA Coordinator at the Elementary building  
(965-2742- lmarcinelli@forestville.com) and Daniel Grande serves as the DASA Coordinator at the  
Middle/High School (965-2711- dgrande@forestville.com). Please contact one of them should you
have any concerns or wish to report an incident.  
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Visit to Randolph Hatchery Trip
The Fish & Wildlife class visited the Department 
of Environmental Conservation’s Randolph Fish 
Hatchery during a field trip on September 25, 
2018. Students were given a tour of hatchery  
operations and received a detailed explanation 
of raising trout from eggs to adults. Due to  
turbid water conditions in the hatchery  
raceways, caused by heavy rainfall the night  
before, students were unable to observe the  
process of stripping eggs (roe) and milt from 
adult brood stock. However, students were  
able to observe the hatchery’s ponds containing 
brood stock of the Northern Sunfish, an  
endangered species in New York State, 
and learn about the hatchery’s role in restoring 
this species to New York waters.  Students asked 
many questions during their visit and were  
required to complete a Field Trip report when 
they returned to the classroom.

Summer Reading Program 2018

Forestville Elementary School’s  
Reading Teachers, Mrs. Jennifer Dunn 
and Mr. Gary Worosz, along with 
Elementary Principal, Mrs. Lindsay 
Marcinelli, (not shown), challenged all 
students to tparticipate in the Summer 
Reading Adventure 2018 – Reading 
Takes You Everywhere! from June 25th 
– August 31st.

Students were encouraged to read 
from 6 of 14 different genres, such as:  
non-fiction, how-to, mystery, comics, 
cookbooks, etc. They also had to read 
in 10 of 16 different “ways,” such as: 
-to a pet; -to a grandparent; -when it 
rained, -in a tent, -to a sibling, -in a  
silly voice, etc.  Book titles and dates, 
as well as the parent/guardian’s   
signature was required on the reading 
checklist.

On Monday, September 10th, all 
students who  successfully completed 
this Summer Challenge were 
presented with a reading achievement 
medal of honor and an award  
certificate. A total of 33 medals and 
awards were distributed.

Pictured: (back row l to r): intermediate reading teacher, Mrs. Dunn; 3rd Grader, 
Aaron Cook; 3rd Grader, Jacob Butcher; 4th Grader, Noah Hodkin; 5th Grader, Blake 
Waterman; 6th Grader, Devin Thomas; 5th Grader, Jack Spengler; 4th Grader, Tucker 
Merritt; 2nd Grader, Emma Hodkin; and primary reading teacher, Mr. Worosz.

Middle row: 3rd Grader, Ryan Cook; 1st Grader, Grace Moore; 3rd Grader, Abigail 
Cook; 2nd Grader, Olivia Butcher; 1st Grader, Jacob Guziec; 1st Grader, Abigail 
Gruber; 3rd Grader, Bailey Bininger; 1st Grader, Bryan Ellis; 3rd Grader, Emily Lillie; 
3rd Grader, Jason Ellis; 5th Grader, Manny Sanchez; 3rd Grader, Jacob Hawkins; 5th 
Grader, Noah Gruber; 3rd Grader, Sophia Privitere; 1st Grader, Emma Raczka; and 1st 
Grader, Abigail Hawkins.

Kneeling: 2nd Grader, Sienna Galofaro; Kdger, Ava Privitere; 3rd Grader, Madison 
Thompson; 2nd Grader, Brenna Valentine; 2nd Grader, Avery Rebmann; 2nd Grader, 
Benjamin Spengler; 1st Grader, Maxx Sanchez; and 1st Grader, Zariah Franklin.
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Citizen Science and the FCS Science Club

Earth Science Day Field Trip

Members of the FCS Science Club have spent the  
last weeks of summer and first weeks of autumn  
participating in the Citizen Science Project Monarch 
Watch through the University of Kansas. Students have 
learned about insect life cycles by raising Monarch 
butterfly caterpillars to tag and release. Members of the 
Science club have also gone afield to capture and tag 
migrating wild butterflies, collected and recorded data, 
and have participated in a study that monitors Monarch 
butterfly populations across the continent. Students 
have learned how the effects of habitat destruction, the 
introduction of GMO (Genetically Modified Organisms) 
crops, and the use of pesticides can affect native  
populations of insects across the country. 

Students came away from this experience with a better  
appreciation of nature and the outdoors, a realization 
that they can contribute meaningful information to  
scientific studies, and that what we do as humans can 
affect the environment and the organisms that we share 
it with.

Members of the Forestville Science Club visited the  
Penn – Dixie Site on Oct. 6, 2018 for Earth Science Day.  
Participating students collected Devonian age (350 – 370 
million year old) fossils, observed a rock core drilling 
demonstration, and observed sunspots and solar flares 
through telescopes with filtered lenses.  They also  
participated in interactive displays by 18 different  
colleges, organizations, and businesses illustrating  
careers in fields of Earth Science, Meteorology, and  
Environmental Science. Students will create a personal  
fossil collection by cleaning, identifying, and preserving 
their fossils during after school meetings.

We are currently seeking applicants  
for the following positions:
Substitute Cleaners - $10.40/hr
Substitute Food Service Helpers - 
$10.40/hr
Substitute Bus Drivers - $13.44/hr –  
will train $10.40 / hr
Substitute Certified Teachers - $90/day
Substitute Uncertified Teachers - $80/day
Substitute RN Nurses - $90/day

NYS Education Department  
fingerprinting required.

Send completed specific substitute 
application  found online at  
www.forestville.com to:
Renee Garrett, Superintendent 
FCS 12 Water St. Forestville, NY 14062

Substitutes Wanted 
Immediately
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One of the most performed Musicals across the Country is coming to Forestville Central School this Fall!

Horton the Elephant, the Cat in the Hat, and all of your favorite Dr. Seuss characters spring to life onstage in 
Seussical the Musical, a fantastical musical extravaganza from Tony-winners Lynn Ahrens and Stephen Flaherty.
A large cast, pit band, and stage crew of over 60 students, staff, and parents have been hard at work for the past 
2 months to bring this large production to our stage.

Transporting audiences from the Jungle of Nool to the Circus McGurkus, the Cat in the Hat narrates the story of 
Horton the Elephant, who discovers a speck of dust containing tiny people called the Whos. Horton must  
protect the Whos from a world of naysayers and dangers, and he must also guard an abandoned egg that's 
been left in his care by the irresponsible Mayzie La Bird. Although Horton faces ridicule, danger and a trial, 
the intrepid Gertrude McFuzz never loses faith in him. Ultimately, the powers of friendship, loyalty, family, and 
community are challenged and all emerge  
triumphant!

Seussical the Musical is fun for the whole family!  Filled with music from many styles including blues, Latin, soul, and  
gospel, young and old will be tapping their feet and clapping their hands to this unforgettable musical.  There will be 
three performances, including a daytime matinee, perfect to bring your kids to. 

This Fall Seussical the Musical

Tickets for reserved seating will go on sale online and in the HS Main Office starting Monday October 29th at 
9:00 AM at the discounted price of $8 each.  A link will be posted on our school website.  Remaining seats will 
be available at the door for $10 each.

If you love Dr. Seuss, then you can’t miss this show!  Seussical the Musical is a fantastical, magical, musical  
extravaganza that’s wonderful for families with children of all ages.

Friday November 9th • At 7:00 PM
Saturday November 10th • At 2:00 PM
Saturday November 10th • At 7:00 PM
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The Forestville Central School District does not 
discriminate in its employment and admission to 
programs and activities as applicable, on the  
basis of actual or perceived race, color, creed, 
sex, sexual orientation, national origin, religion, 
age, economic status, marital status, veterans’ 
status, political affiliation, domestic victim status, 
use of a guidedog, hearing dog or service dog, 
disability, or other classifications protected under 
federal or state law, and provides equal access 
to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups. The designated district compliance  
officers will coordinate compliance with the 
nondiscrimination requirements of Title VI and 
Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX 
of the Education Amendments of 1972, Section 
504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Age 
Discrimination Act of 1975, the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990, as amended, the Boy 
Scouts of America Equal Access Act, and the New 
York State Human Rights Law.
 
The Forestville Central School District  
Compliance Officers are:  Superintendent,  
12 Water Street, Forestville, NY  14062   
(716) 965-6539, MS/HS Principal, 4 Academy 
Street, Forestville, NY  14062  (716) 965-2711, 
Elementary Principal, 12 Water Street, Forestville, 
NY  14062 (716) 965-2742.   
 
Complaints may also be filed with the Office for 
Civil Rights, New York Office, U.S. Department  
of Education, 32 Old Slip, 26th Floor, New York, NY 
10005-2500, phone (646) 428-3800, fax (646) 428-
3843, email: OCR.NewYork@ed.gov. 

Non-Discrimination Statement 

It takes a team to make things  
happen.  Thanks to everyone’s  
efforts our ranking in the Business 
First publication continues to rise.   
On October 1, 2018, Business First 
ranked Forestville Central School 
District #3!  Forestville made the list 
of “biggest gainers” in the Upstate 
School rankings!!  Forestville has 
moved up 160 spots on the list from 
2011 to 2018.  In 2011 Forestville 
was ranked at the bottom of the list 
at 403 out of 431 schools in Upstate 
New York.  Today, 2018, Forestville is 
ranked 243 out of 431 schools in  
Upstate New York.  That makes Forestville the #3 biggest gainer in  
all of Upstate New York.  This is a testament to the hard work and  
dedication that we have in place at the school.  Thanks for all that you 
do to make this happen!

Forestville CSD Makes Big Gains 


